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Making it easier for students to enter, exit and return to higher education through a consistent national 

approach to admissions with recognition of prior learning and experience is crucial. Opportunity exists to 

support lifelong learners more actively as they explore and choose study that is right for them. As noted in our 

submission in April, the challenges that students face in comparing options, moving between various tertiary 

systems, and unclear support systems to assess and access their funding options, remain barriers to access. 

Further opportunity also exists for the Review to consider options to reduce the digital 

divide experienced by many regional, rural, and remote communities. Basic access to 

technology (computers and reliable internet as an example) continue to exist. These are all 

barriers which can impact underrepresented groups disproportionately, the alleviation and 

removal of which will help drive equity of access and participation for all Australians. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to contribute to the findings of the Review. At Open Universities 

Australia, we remain committed to collaborating with the broader higher education community, government 

bodies, and other stakeholders in realising the vision laid out in the Universities Accord's interim report. 

We are excited about the future of Australian higher education and we look forward to 

continuing to support the sector's journey of positive transformative change. 

Sincerely, 

Stuart Elmslie 

Chief Executive Officer 

open.edu.au 

Professor S. Bruce Dowton 

Chairman 






